
Welcome to
Halbeath Nursery

Kindness     Respect    Determination



Coming into nursery

Each of the nursery rooms have a number which
you must ring to let the staff know you are here



The staff will let you into the nursery 
once you have been identified

Coming into the reception area

The staff will come to the reception and 
take you down to your nursery room



The Nursery Staff Team

There is a big team of staff at Halbeath  nursery 
don’t worry they are very friendly and 

excited and pleased to see you



When you have been to nursery a couple of times
you will be able to enter your nursery room 

through the appropriate side gates

The main playground 
gate for the 

Squirrels and Rabbits

The side gate for
 the  owls



Room 4 Owls
Under 3's

AM/PM session

Room 2 Rabbits
AM/PM  MTW/WTF

There are different rooms that children
 are assigned to

Room 1 Squirrels 
9 - 5 session



The Playground

The Rabbits and Squirrels share the playground 
which lets you mix and play together with the 

other children,  you can also visit each others room



The Owls have their own playground



The Nursery Rooms

The Squirrels
Room 1

The Rabbits
Room 2

The Owls
Room 4



The toilets are shared by the Rabbits and the Squirrels
Children are encouraged to toilet independently with staff

there to support if needed.

Toilets and changing areas

The Owls toilet also has its own changing room



Dinning Hall and Lunch time routine

The hall is also used as the dinning area for the children 
in the Rabbits and Squirrels.  The rolling lunch routine 

starts at 11:45 until 12:45 allowing children an opportunity to 
finish their play before come to lunch.



Essential Clothing for Playing at Nursery

Children learn critical skills and develop as they play, It is
 important for children to be able to explore and experiment

with out worrying about their clothes becoming dirty.

What to bring to nursery everyday

A couple of tops 
and bottoms

A few pairs of
pants and socks

A pair of wellies WaterproofsA hat and gloves

Nursery has a limited number of water proofs and wellies available

Nappies or Pull ups
if needed

Due to the limited number of coat pegs available
bags and other belongings must be taken home each day



Family Time

At nursery we encourage parents involvement in their child’s
learning and development and provide opportunities for parents 

to come into nursery to join in and play 


